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Dear Drummond and Peter,

I have collated some feedback on various requests for information from PAME II.

1.      Information on ship accidents.
The information we have is very limited. We are aware of six incidents north of the Polar circle since 2005, of which four are accidents that took place on rivers in Sweden. The remaining two accidents were unrelated to the operation of the ship.

…

Kind regards,

Sofia Malmsten
Senior Environmental Advisor
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Direct: +46 10 - 495 4053
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